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Welcome back to a new school year! 
 
I want to share my excitement and provide you with some information about the 
fantastic experience we’ll share together this year.  
 
So happy to be sharing space in our classroom, I am thrilled that you are part of this 
community of learners, and am excited to spend many productive days together!  
 
Here are a few things we’d like you to know: 
 

• It is normal to feel a mix of emotions at the start of a new school year. Many 
students feel excited, nervous, worried, and anxious. Remember that we are in 
this together and you are not alone! 
 
• We care deeply about each and every one of our students. If you ever feel like 
you need something from us…. Help with work, a listening ear, or guidance on 
how to handle a problem, please let us know. We are here for you! 
 
• We will face challenges, successes, frustrations, and joys together this year. 
Through it all, we will help encourage your student and inspire your student to be 
the best possible version of themselves. 
 
• We are passionate about teaching and can’t wait to watch you discover, 
develop, and nurture your own interests and passions.  
 

Thank you in advance for giving us your best and for believing in us as your classroom 
family.  
 
With gratitude and excitement, 
 
Mrs. Strikowsky  
Email:Jstrikowsky@philasd.org 
Phone: 856-924-9305 
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